

Dear Graduate,

Congratulations on your accomplishment at Lassen Community College! We invite you to participate in the Commencement Ceremony on Friday, May 24, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. outside in the LCC Campus Quad.

• Cap and Gown – If you plan to participate in the Commencement Ceremony, please be sure to order your cap and gown package through Jostens by May 1, 2024 to ensure your cap, gown and tassel arrive in time.

Gown package can be purchased through Jostens website (gown, cap and tassel): \$50.35 (Includes service & delivery fee + tax)

- https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/gradProductBrowse/1007755/Lassen-Community-College/Graduation-Products/col grad 1007755/CATALOG COLLEGE
- Jostens does not deliver to a P.O. Box, you will need to make other arrangements for delivery.

<u>Limited</u> gown package purchase (gown, cap and tassel): \$28.80 + tax

There will be a very limited supply of gown packages to purchase Monday April 22-Thursday April 25 in the café from 11am-1pm while supplies last. Not all sizes available.

If you are unable to participate in the Commencement Ceremony, the following is available for purchase through Jostens website:

Caps: \$4.90 + Service & Delivery Fee + Tax Tassels: \$3.40 + Service & Delivery Fee + Tax

- **Honor Cords** To be eligible for an honor cord you must have earned a cumulative 3.5 G.P.A. or higher at LCC through Fall Semester 2023 (Spring 2024 classes are not counted). If you are eligible, you will receive your cords the afternoon of the rehearsal.
- Student Speakers If you aspire to be a student speaker at this year's Commencement, please scan the QR code and complete the Commencement Speaker Application by Friday May 3, 2024. If you have any questions please contact Tara Harkema at (530) 251-8862 or email graduation@lassencollege.edu.
- Commencement Rehearsal There will be a mandatory rehearsal for all graduates on Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. outside in the LCC Campus Quad.
- Special Accommodations If you have a physical disability that requires special assistance in the ceremony, please contact Tara Harkema at (530) 251-8862 or email graduation@lassencollege.edu.
- R.S.V.P./Information Sheet—Please scan the QR code and complete the electronic RSVP/Graduation Information sheet by Friday May 10, 2024. If you have any questions please contact Tara Harkema at (530) 251-8862 or email graduation@lassencollege.edu.
- On the day of Commencement, please be in HU-107 by 4:45 pm.

I look forward to seeing you at rehearsal and Commencement! If you have any further questions, please feel free to call my assistant, Tara Harkema at (530) 251-8862.

Sincerely,

Roxanna Haynes

Executive Vice President Student & Administrative Services